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Dear Brethren,
We hope all is well. We had to finish the last two

" weeks of the last quarter by zoom because of the
. COVID 19 virus and now, we have to start the first

two or three weeks of this quarter by virtual because
of the virus. We had several members of ‘the church
and two students test positive for GOVID 19.
Hopefully this thing will finally begm to vamsh and
thmgs can get back to normal.

" Everyone in our family are doing good Trymg to
stay safe from sickness. With the up and coming -
holidays we hope and pray for everyone's safety and
hope you will have time to spend with your families.

This time every year 1s the time when we really try
hard to raise support for the up and coming year.
With the virus hitting and effecting many
congregations it has been a difficult year for
everyone. If you know of any individuals or
congregations that would like to help support our
work at the school of preaching please give them my
contact information that is on this letter. Or, send me
the their contact information and I would be glad to
contact them.

We want to thank you for supporting our work at
the school. You are truly-a blessing to us and an
answer to our prayers May God conUnuc to: bless
you. : ;
S In His Serv1ce
7 Jeff Johnson




